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Please vote no on this outrageous bill. Oregon has lost a grip on reality. The solution 

isn’t adding more fees to the taxpayer, it’s holding agencies accountable for their own 

spending. Stop the waste and trim the fat. 

 

Many families don’t make enough money to support their own households. It’s 

imperative they take care of their own needs. This bill is simply not reasonable.  

 

This is an attempt to stop private transportation and force a new agenda. We’re 

constantly under attack. This bill forces people to stop driving, another stab and 

taking away our rights and freedoms.  

 

Please protect Oregonians, thank you, 

Loralee Batten 

 


